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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1552 authorizes the State Department of Health to enter into contracts directly with private 

organizations in the state to provide services related to the Choosing Childbirth Act. The 

Department must monitor and review the organizations to assure that the organizations carefully 

adhere to the purposes and requirements of the Choosing Childbirth Act on an annual basis. The 

measure also provides that the Department does not need to utilize a grant-supervising agency.  
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